

This message is not for distribution. Do not copy. Do not forward.

Riverside RV Village

The park water system was successfully shut down for another season yesterday. Thanks to Mother Nature the weather cooperated and that made it quite a lot more pleasant getting the job done this year. Appreciation is extended to Don Feist for his work as Project Manager and all the volunteers he organized to procure and return equipment and to work on blowing the lines and pumping antifreeze into water standups. Also thanks to Linda Johnson and her crew who organized coffee and lunch for the work crews and to our Park Manager who was there helping out every step of the way.

Super job everyone!

A Message from Dan And Lila

Just a note to all residents of Riverside RV Park to sincerely thank every one for their kind wishes, cards, and gifts that we have received.

Over the last six seasons we came to call this park home and were received very warmly by everyone, from those who waved as we drove by to invites in for a sociable during your happy hour times and even invites for meals, all greatly appreciated and enjoyed.

As well, we made a number of very good friends that we hope will last far into the future.

Again we thank you all very much,
Dan and Lila Wagner

Reminder: The sewer is <u>closed</u> as of <u>October 19, 2020.</u>

Do not use after this date.

Enjoy these beautiful Fall days.

Riverside RV Village: www.riversidervvillage.com